
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 18th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A reminder to parents/carers that if children or members of staff who have a new and persistent 

cough or a temperature of 37.8 or over, must self-isolate for a full 14 days.  Should children start 

to exhibit these symptoms whilst in school, parents/carers will be contacted with a requirement to 

collect their child to self-isolate for 14 days. 

 

School is working hard to ensure that your children have access to learning should there be a need 

for them to ‘self-isolate’ or there are any part or whole school closures. 

 

We have updated the website with a list of learning links for each year group and these will be 

added to as new and exciting sites are found. 

 

Reception – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=384 

Year 1 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=385 

Year 2 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=386 

Year 3 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=387 

Year 4 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=388 

Year 5 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=389 

Year 6 – https://www.norwood-school.co.uk/page/?title=Website+Learning+Links&pid=390 

 

In addition to this: 

 Year 2 and Year 6 had learning sent home on Friday 13th March – if you have not received 

this, please let your class adult know. 

 Reception and Year 1 children will receive a paper copy of a learning pack of Maths and 

Literacy games. 

 Year 1 – 6 will have activities set on Seesaw that they can respond to, answer questions, 

upload learning and share with their teachers.  The children will need to use their usual 

login to Seesaw or the QR code which is stuck in an exercise book – children’s log on to be 

used NOT adults – to access and share back their learning. 

 Year 1 – 6 will also have exercise books sent home if they would like to record their learning 

as a paper copy.  Seesaw then allows for learning to be photographed and uploaded back 

to Seesaw. 

Please can children in Year 3 - 6 continue to use Bedrock, which can be accessed daily.  

https://app.bedrocklearning.org/ 
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Children from Year 1 – 6 have access to the PiXL Table app and PiXL Unlock which can be accessed 

daily. 

 

https://timestable.pixl.org.uk/Timestables.html  

PiXL Unlock app supports the development of vocabulary and is an app that needs downloading 

from an app store.    

 

Your child’s PiXL login covers both these apps.  The ‘School ID’ is NP5120. 

 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 continue to have access to Teach Your Monster to Read. 

https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/ 

 

Children in Year 2 to 6 have access to RWI Spelling ‘Extra Practice Zone’ via a whole class login. 

Year 2 – Username - NPSY2 Password – NPSY2 

Year 3 – Username – NPSY3 Password – NPSY 3 

Year 4 – Username – NPSY4 Password – NPSY 4 

Year 5 – Username – NPSY5 Password – NPSY 5 

Year 6 – Username – NPSY6 Password – NPSY 6 

 

All login have previously been provided for the sites that required this, however if your child is 

unsure, they should speak to their child’s class teacher.  Alternatively, you can contact the school 

office, via email or phone, and staff will support with this wherever possible. 

 

We hope that these measures for home learning do not have to be implemented, however we feel 

that being prepared in advance is the best approach to the current situation.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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